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POLICY TRANSMITTAL NO.: UP-01-18

SUBJECT:   Child Care Deduction for the Food Stamp Program

The purpose of this transmittal is to correct existing policy related to the child care deduction that is allowed for the Food Stamp program.  The federal regulations require that the deduction be allowed only if the provider of the child care is not a member of the assistance unit.  In addition, the assistance unit must pay for the child care with a money payment.   For example, a deduction would not be given if the assistance unit paid for the child care with food, or some other type of in-kind income.   


INSTRUCTIONS FOR UPDATING THE UPM:
Remove and Recycle
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DISPOSITION:  This Policy Transmittal should be retained for reference.

DISTRIBUTION:  UPM list

RESPONSIBLE UNITS:
Food Stamp Unit

(860) 424-5383
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